
  
 
Tuesday, September 20, 2022 

 
 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
   

• Calling all dancers! Thank you to the awesome dances who turned out last week and 
yesterday. It’s not too late join Flow Latino. If you like to dance, and you like latino 
music come check us out. We have a choreographer who will teaches us, so no 
experience necessary. Our next meeting is Thursday, Sept. 22nd after school in the 
cafeteria. 

• This week we have TWO more library club meetings right after school!  Makerspace 
meets today, and the Bibliophile Society will meet on Thursday.  Stop by the library 
after school to find out all about these library clubs! 

• Hey Seagull Artists! Open Studio is back! Open Studio is unstructured time in the 
ceramic/art studio. All EHS Students and Staff are welcome to join us every Tuesday 
from 2:05-3:30 in Ms. Leggett’s Room B230. Bring something you’ve been working 
on or start a new project. If you have no experience with art, bring a friend who does 
and make some cool stuff together! 

• Hola Seagulls! Mesa Monday's are back! Needing to brush up on your Spanish? Help 
with Spanish homework? Want an easy, low-stakes place to practice Spanish, eat 
yummy snacks, plan events and play games? La Mesa is all this and more! Join for 
our first meeting of the year, Monday September 26th in room C110! 

• Seagulls!  We want to know what your favorite read was this summer AND how many 
books you read! Help us improve our library by completing the survey in your school 
email. 

• Just a reminder.  GSA will meet in Mr. Stair’s room, B234, after school today until 
3:15.  Come and help us set our agenda for this year. 

• Hey Seagulls! We’ve got an exciting week lined up in the Career Center. This 
Thursday during CHAMPS, Central Washington University will be here to talk about 
their school and the programs they offer there. If you are at all interested in 
attending Central, don’t miss this opportunity to meet their admissions counselor. 
Passes are required for this event so make sure and stop by the Career Center in A107 
before Thursday to get one. Also, the University of Washington application is now 
open and due November 15th. If you are interested in becoming a Husky next year, 
make sure and get your application started because the deadline comes quickly! Have 
questions? Stop by or email Ms. Selders. 

• Hey Everett! Latinos Unidos is back! Join us this Wednesday the 21st afterschool in 
room C112 for piñata making celebrating Hispanic Heritage Month! Remember this 
Wednesday, piñata making, C112! See you there! 

• Calling all students interested in joining a new club focused on serving our 
community through service projects and volunteering to make our world a better 
place! We need interested EHS students to get our club started. Sign-up in the Career 
Center in A107 if you are interested in being part of this exciting new opportunity.   

• Can you read, write, speak, and understand another language? If you answered yes, 
you should register for the World Language Assessment! Students can earn up to 
four World Language credits by showing they are fluent in a non-English language. 
Visit the Treasurer to complete the registration form and pay the $10 fee. 
Registration closes September 30th and test dates are October 20th and 26th. 

Today in sports 

• Swimming at Lake Stevens at 3:45 

• Soccer at Mountlake Terrace at 5:30 
 

 



Pledge of Allegiance 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  
 

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 
 
 
 

Meetings during CHAMPS: 
 
Attention Juniors! CHAMPS time has begun, so it's time to make it to the auditorium for the 
Class of 2024 Ring Assembly. All JUNIORS please meet the Senate at the auditorium, receive a 
ring packet at the door, and find a place to sit. Be ready! 
 
Seniors will report to the gym for a senior meeting sponsored by Gear Up.   

 
All freshmen senate candidates, there is a mandatory meeting in Ms. Adams room today.  Please 
head to A328 as soon as announcements conclude. 

 


